
Friday 20th June 2025 
 

Hollydale Food Bank 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I hope this message finds you well.  
I am writing to remind and inform you about the food bank we run here at Hollydale. I started this initiative to support 
our families, recognising that from time to time, we all may need a little extra help. The food bank has made a huge 
difference to many members of our school community, and I am incredibly proud of the support it continues to provide. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miriam Facey for her invaluable support in helping to set up the food bank 
over two years ago. Her contribution has played a key role in making it the vital resource it is today. 
 
The food we receive each week is intended for all families. Our aim is to reach as many households as possible, and to 
do so fairly. I kindly ask that everyone is mindful of this when taking food items—so we can ensure that all families who 
need support have the opportunity to benefit. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation, and for being a part of such a caring and compassionate school community. 
Warm regards, 

 

 

 
 

 
Ms R. Reid 
Headteacher 
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